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14th March 2023 

Dear Parents 

 

On Friday 17th March 2023 – the children will be planting 100 small trees on the field. 

This is an opportunity for the children at SJF to leave behind a legacy - Trees are vital. 

As the biggest plants on the planet, they give us oxygen, store carbon, stabilise the soil 

and give life to the world's wildlife – so the children are contributing to quality of life for 

future generations. 

For your child to take part they will need to come to school:- 

 Wearing clothes that can get dirty 

 Shoes that can get dirty – wellies are great if they have some 

We really want this to be a lived and shared experience for all of the children. 

 We are reminded by the words of John in John 1:3 that through God all things were 

made. 

‘Through him all things were made; without him nothing was made that has been 

made.’ John 1:3 

So together let us start to make a real change - our change starts Friday 17th March 

2023. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss L McLaughlin 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/john/1-3.html

